
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Tuesday, December 20, 2022 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Breakfast For Lunch  

   

BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays today  

 

 

1. Today during 6th period, you will receive two incentive tiger stripes because you have 

shown to be safe, ready and respectful.  Tomorrow we will have the PBIS store open, so 

remember to bring your tiger stripes to the cafeteria, so you can purchase items and enter 

raffles.  

On Thursday at the end of the day you will have the opportunity to participate in multiple 

activities in recognition of all the good choices you have made.  You will have the 

opportunity to play basketball, cage ball, foosball, bingo, board games, relax area and 

many other options.   All you must do is continue to be referral free this today 

,Wednesday and Thursday. Remember if you receive any type of referral today, 

Wednesday or Thursday, you will have to attend a re-training session on being safe, 

ready, and respectful during the PBIS activities celebration.      

 

2. Congratulations to our Gurrie wrestlers this past weekend at the 11th annual Tiger 

Invitational.  As a team, Gurrie finished in first place with 237.5 team points and multiple 

wrestlers earning their spot on the podium. Our tournament champions are Declan 

Driscoll, Salvador Alvarado, Ignacio Rodriguez, Daniel Koziel, Nolan Callahan, and 

Anthony Johnson. Second place finishers are John Adelphia III, Dylan Galvez, Diangelo 

Diaz, and Adrian Geronimo. Third place finisher is Leandro Roman and fourth place 

finishes from Jesse and Evan Nunez. Practice will resume today.  Students that are 

interested in joining the wrestling team can stop by at practice to gather more 

information.  Final reminder, tonight will be the last night to order wrestling spirit wear 

by MIDNIGHT.  GET YOUR ORDERS IN. 

 

3. Attention Adventurers!!! 8th  Grade RPG Club will have a special Tuesday 

meeting TODAY after school until 4pm in Room 108.  If you have any questions, please 

see Mr. Walsen, Mr. La Bud, or visit the Google Classroom page for more information.  

 

4. Attention Tigers!!! Today is the final day of Early Act's Candy Cane fundraiser!  We will 

have a special two-for-one deal on EVERYTHING left in stock TODAY ONLY.  Once 

again, a special thanks and shoutout to everyone who has donated.       

 

 

 

     

      

       

    


